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From The Principal 
NAPLAN results 

Students in years 3 and 5 took home NAPLAN 

results last week. Students across year 5 have 

shown  strong growth across subjects and the Year 3 

writing results were exceptional. Well done all. I will 

be sharing school results with the P&C next meeting.  

 

Team Colours Day 

This Friday we are running a fundraiser for the 

drought relief. Students in the SRC voted on doing 

more to support drought stricken farmers. With the 

AFL Grand Final this weekend we are having a team 

colours day where students can wear the colours of 

any team they support in any sport. We will also be 

having activities after lunch. 
 

DNPS Young Archie’s 

In the hall this Friday instead of assembly the stage 3 

students will be displaying their artworks. Students 

have been very engaged in drawing portraits of an 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS  

Last week’s champions were:  

 Dimity McKie: Fantastic improvement in her 

speaking skills. 

 Sophie Doherty: Fantastic reading results in 

class. 

 Kayden Potter: A terrific effort in his reading 

staying focused and understanding what he has 

read. 

 Matthew Pitt: Fantastic effort during PE. 

 Emma Campton: Outstanding results in Maths 

assessment for Patterns and Algebra. 

 Kahlia Small: Being a creative and diligent stu-

dent. 

 Jack Gavel: Excellent application during Nega-

tive Number activity. 

 Henry Campion: Terrific effort in writing. 

FROM THE SCHOOL ON A HILL 

Congratulations golden boy Charlie! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Date Event 

26/9 Term 3 Gold morning tea 

28/9  Footy Colours Day—gold coin donation 

28/9 Debating Semi final in Wagga Wagga 

28/9 DNPS Young Archie’s. No Assembly 

28/9 Last Day of term 

15/10 Students return Monday for Term 4 

12/12 Presentation Day 

19/12 Students last day of 2018 
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inspiring person or a self-portrait. Students from 

across the school will be the judges. Come along and 

see the artwork on Friday at 12.30pm and see if you 

agree. 

 

Debating Success 

Congratulations to our fabulous debaters who are 

through to the Riverina Semi-finals this Friday 

against Sturt PS in Wagga Wagga. The team was 

able to successfully argue that we should not get rid 

of beauty contests in Australia. It was a close 

debate against Henty PS with a very mature debate 

from both teams.  

 

Canteen News 

Let the Fruitiness begin! We are holding a Mango 

fundraiser for the school. Attached to the 

newsletter is an information sheet and order form 

for the mango fundraiser buy a tray of mangoes and 

help the school too!  

 

DNPS VIP Playground Award Winners 

Well done to the following students who last week 

received awards for their outstanding effort in the 

playground: 

 Emma Paton 

 Reagan Behsman 

 Stephen Thomas 

 Ellie Gavel 

 Megan Lawson 

 Henry Knox 

 Harry Bull 

 Charlie Bull 

Ute Muster Volunteers 

Thank you to all of the community members who have 

registered to help out at the Ute muster and 

support the school at the same time. We hope you 

have a wonderful time this weekend. 

 

 

 

P&C Donation 

Thank you to the P&C for the donation towards school 

resources. Students in 1/2H have already benefitted 

from the new ‘jelly bean’ table. Multiple students are 

able to sit and see the same text. This is a great 

learning resource for our students. 

 

WE VALUE VALUES 

Well done to the following students who last 

week received awards for being top value at:  

“Getting along with others” 

 Emma Paton - Consistently displaying beautiful 

manners 

 Izzy Duffy - Consistent great manners and 

helpfulness in our school 

 Jack McGrillen - Consistently using his man-

ners in all situations 

 Ned Clancy - Displaying good manners 

 Ava Barnett - Using good manners to all 

teachers and peers 

 Harley Hicks - Displaying good manners  

 Matilda Dickie - Displaying good manners   

This week’s value is:  
 “Honesty” 

THIS WEEK’S WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
WHO IS PRESENTING AN ITEM THIS WEEK? 
This week’s assembly will be the viewing of the 

DNPS Young Archie Art competition. 

Viewing will begin at 12.30pm on FRIDAY, and will 

be held in the school hall. 
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Mixed Netball Competition  

A huge congratulations to all of the students that 

participated in the DNPS Lunchtime Mixed Netball 

Competition. A total of 7 teams made up of students 

from years 3 to 6 played in the event. I was 

extremely proud of the level of commitment, 

sportsmanship and organisation of the teams who 

each week played or umpired to the best of their 

ability. The final ladder results are listed below: 

 

 
Best of luck to the two grand finalist teams, the 

Deni Demons and Choc Chip Muffins in the grand 

final tomorrow lunch to claim the 2018 premiership. 

I look forward to presenting awards during 

Thursday’s morning assembly to the winning team and 

the winners of our Best & Fairest Players award. 

 

 

Ladder  Team Name 

1 Deni Demons 

2 Blue & Gold 

3 Choc Chip Muffins 

4 Sweet Revenge 

5 Good Enoughs 

6 North Blues 

7 Team 7 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Wednesday  Edwina Knox 

Thursday  Valmai Nilsson 

Friday  Help Needed please!!! 

Monday  CLOSED 

Tuesday  Maureen 

TERM POINTSCORE 

Team Pts  

Big Tassie Devil 23  
There can 
be only 
one! 
 

Big Crocodile 28 

Big Barramundi 28 

Big Merino  20 

2019 Kinder Enrolments 

Do you know anyone who would like to enrol their 

child in Kindergarten at Deniliquin North School in 

2019, please contact the school on 5881 1042. 

 

THANKS FOR KIND DONATIONS 

Many thanks to the following for their kind 

donations: 

 Bakers Delight for the donation of loaves of 

bread each week  
 Bimbella beef and Deniliquin Bakery for raffle 

donations at the Sporties each Friday night. 
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The K-2 excursion to Billabong Ranch 

was a wonderful trip. Students enjoyed 

the bus, animals, (except one hungry 

donkey), games and rides. 
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